
29th November 2019 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
We are once again busy preparing and looking forward to presenting our Christmas 
Performance, which will be at St James Church, opposite the park. 
 

2019 Christmas Performance: Super Star 
 
 

There will be two performances which are as follows; 
 

TUESDAY 17TH DECEMBER at 2:00pm 
WEDNESDAY 18TH DECEMBER at 9:45am 

 

 
 
 
Following the performance on Wednesday 18th December, parents are most 
welcome to return to school for a mince pie and coffee.  This will be organised by 
FOSIS and is a great chance to meet together and enjoy the festive season. 
 
Like previous years, we are allocating 2 tickets per family, which you can choose 
to use either at the Tuesday or Wednesday performance.  Unfortunately, due to 
restricted space and fire regulations we do have to limit tickets.   
 
The tickets are attached to this letter; please ensure that you remember to bring 
them along to the church on your chosen day. 
 
 


